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Program Area Question Answer 

1 Homeless 
Investments to 
Serve AIAN 

Is the $1 million RFP for AI/AN homelessness 
retroactive to January 1, 2020 or does it start April 
15? I’m working on our budgets and need to 
understand the period of the contract. 

$1M is available for all of 2020. Budgets should be written to show a full 
year’s of expense and revenue (January-December 2020), however funding 
will not be available until the contract start date, scheduled for April 15, 
2020, and grantees will not be able to reimburse expenses made prior to the 
contract start date. HSD will work with grantees to reallocate funds during 
the year if needed. 

2  Homeless 
Investments to 
Serve AIAN 

Is there any consideration about extending the due 

date for the RFP due to the COVID-19 outbreak? 

At this time, there are no plans to extend the due date. Please check back at 

the website and/or with the funding process coordinator for any changes or 

additional updates. 

3  Homeless 
Investments to 
Serve AIAN 

Will the contract be retroactive to Jan 2020 or not? The contract will not be retroactive. Please see question #1 for additional 

details. 


